COn October 31 Minister of Science and Education Emin Amrullayev met with the nenewly appointed Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Russian Federation to the Republic of Azerbaijan, Mikhail Evdokimov.
During the meeting; the current state and prospects of cooperation between the twtwo countries in the fields of science and education were discussed. The sides exchanged views ton the current situation with the teaching of the Russian language in the Republic of Azerbaijan, as well as on supporting the teaching of the Azerbaijani language in the Russian Federation. In addition, the importance of ties in the field of professional education was emphasized, dand opportunities for training specialists in this direction were discussed.